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Baseball Bash Soars to New High
 
(Kansas City, MO.)  Hit a home run this year with the 7th Annual RBI (Reviving Baseball in the Inner City) Baseball Bash, June 11, 2011 to be held at the Signature Flight Hangar located at the Charles B. Wheeler Downtown Memorial Airport.
 
The Boys and Girls Club of Greater Kansas City, partnering with Signature Flight will be holding their annual fundraiser in the main hanger at Signature Flight, surrounded by private jets and a view of the tarmac.  The RBI Baseball Bash is a fundraiser for inner-city youth allowing them the opportunity to participate in league baseball while teaching important life skills.  Base Ball sponsorships start as low as $1,000 per couple and will allow over 800 youth to participate in this summer’s program, keeping them safe—after all, it’s more than baseball, it’s life!  26 RBI alums are currently in college on baseball scholarships because of their participation in this remarkable life-changing program.
 
Ryan Lefevre, former all star Major League outfielder for Minnesota and play-by-play announcer for the Kansas City Royals since 1999, will receive the 2011 John J. "Buck" O'Neil RBI Diamond MVP Award at the Patron Party on June 7 at the K.  The Bash and its committee members under the leadership Honorary Co-Captains, Jean and Don Wagner, and Steering Committee Co-Pilots, Bruce and Gayle Krigel are truly pulling out all of the stops this year. 
 
Amidst the surroundings of over 30 private jets, a portion of the hangar will be cleared to host the event.  Live entertainment provided by Assembly Required of Tecumseh, NE will rock the night while patrons will roam among the carnival booth like settings.  In keeping with the baseball theme, ballpark food stations promise attendees more than just popcorn and peanuts.  Hop on board for a ticket price of $150 accesses and enjoy out-of-this world food and libations, great entertainment, games, prizes, a silent auction and a soaring good time!  Tickets are now available at giving@helpkckids.org of call the Boys & Girls Clubs of Greater Kansas City at 816-361-3600.  Don’t miss this opportunity to be “Flying High with Baseball” only one night this June and party on the runway.         .   
